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August 6, 2012 
 
 
 

Re: R.O.W. Vacation/Abandonment – Prospect Farm Road 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The City of Jonesboro Planning Department has received your request to abandon the right of way on 
Prospect Farm Road as described on the petition and drawings provided by your representatives- of 
P&J Development Company: Drawing 0414144-0004. 
 
The Planning Department has no objection to this abandonment request and it will not cause any 
further incompliance with the Zoning or Subdivision Regulations.   
 
If you require any additional information, please advise us at your convenience. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Otis T. Spriggs AICP 
Planning Director, City Jonesboro, AR 
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